
Best wishes to you and your family for a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy 2023 from the Officers of Lodge 151! As you may know, this will 
be our last Christmas letter because all GCU lodges will be dissolved and 
replaced with a new and exciting fraternal model in 2023.

We all have so many wonderful memories of attending events and 
working together in the lodge for our churches and Matching Funds. The 
GCU has been very generous over the years and we are happy to report 
that they will not only continue current programs but expand them.

The friendships we have forged at Lodge 151 will continue and we will 
find new ways to get together and stay in touch, while we gain new 
friendships through the new programs. Our memories will remain.

Our thanks to everyone at GCU Home Office for all the generous funding 
that you have given to support our Byzantine churches and traditions. 
We look forward to this new GCU system and to continue our relation-
ship with the GCU.

Merry Christmas and may God bless you and yours with good health and 
good cheer always!                                                                     

               Christos Razdajetsja! Christ is Born! 
               Slavite Jeho! Glorify Him!
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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!


